FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
New recreational open space to be created in Aylestone
https://news.leicester.gov.uk/news-articles/2020/august/new-recreational-open-space-to-be-created-in-aylestone/

When the above project is expected to start and finish?
Currently we are expecting the project to commence in Autumn / Winter 2022 and be complete by Summer 2023.


What type of disturbance the people can expect during the time period?
(Specifically if we are living in the newly built homes in the St. Andrews Park, by Morris Homes Development).
There will be landscaping works carried out across the site, including play area installation, path works and furniture installation. Works will be carried out during normal working hours, i.e. Monday to Friday 8.30 to 4pm. We are not anticipating weekend or evening work to take place currently. 


What types of works would be carried out and for how long?

Excavation works using small mechanical plant equipment, use to vehicles such as small lorries and transit-type vans. There may be occasional large lorries delivering materials to site but these will be kept to a minimum wherever possible.  There may also be some chainsaw and larger mechanical plant work during the winter months to clear back site vegetation.


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
